
 
 

Green Island Power Authority 
20 Clinton Street 

Green Island, N.Y. 12183  
 
 

     04/12/2017        
 
 

Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
       Power Purchase Statement No. 228 effective 04/01/2017 is hereby filed with the New York State 
Public Service Commission pursuant to the provisions of the Village’s tariff. Statement is being 
submitted after the effective date due to the timing of our billing cycle. This PPAC is calculated prior to 
bills going out, which happens mid month. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Madeline Paterniani 

Received: 04/12/2017


